
This Week “at Grace” 
TODAY, SUNDAY, December 24, 2023 
 Morning Worship ........................................................ 10:45 A.M. 
MONDAY 
 Merry Christmas! 
TUESDAY 
 Office Closed 
WEDNESDAY 
 Praise Team Rehearsal ................................................ 6:00 P.M. 
THURSDAY 
FRIDAY 
 Fasting Friday 
SATURDAY 
The office will be open this week: 
From Wednesday to Friday from 8:30 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. 

Upcoming Meetings 
Elder/Deacon ................... Monday, January 29 at 6:00 P.M. 

 
 

NO KIDS QUEST TODAY 
No Nursery Available 

Coloring books and crayons are available for kids on 
the back table. 

 
OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED 

December 26, 2023 & 
January 2, 2024 

Please take note, Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“CHRISTMAS 
REFECTIONS” 
Selected Texts 

December 24, 2023 
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GMC Prayer Sheet for the week of 
Sunday, December 24, 2023 
This Week’s On-going Needs 

 
  Paul Helm   Darlene Werner 
  Enrique Lara  John Taylor 
  Luz Maria Martinez Kathy Harju   
  John Lindstrom  Toni Harrington 
  Jim Watson   Karen Martin 
  Tom McClure  Carissa Brown  
  Renata Williams  Alberto Caceres 
  Dick Beem   Shirley Odom 

 
Nursing Homes/Assisted Living/At Home 

Marilyn Muro, Violeta Mendez, John & Yolanda Balitchik, 
Betty Dickinson, Wendy Meyer 

 
Week 4 Missionaries 

 
All our ZEMA missionaries: 
Richard & Geraldine Akers 
Jon & Lauren Emanuelson 

Greg & Carlene Seghers 
 

Use this sheet as a tool for weekly prayer 
and fasting. 

 
Fourth Sunday in Advent 

 
 
 

Fifth Sunday in Advent 
 
 

Notes and Announcements 
December 24, 2023 

 
What a wonderful program we had last week! The 
kids did a great job reminding us of the meaning of 

Christmas. And the time of fellowship after the 
service was delightful too.  

Thanks to Judy for directing The Three Trees, 
Linda for music and props, and Ann for assisting in 

all these areas.  
(Thanks, cookie bakers too! They were yummy.) 

 

 
If you are the chairman of a board or committee please 
note that your report for the GMC Annual Meeting is due 
to the church office by December 31, 2023, please send 

your file to our office email gmczion@sbcglobal.net 
Thank you! 

 

UNUSED GIVING ENVELOPES 
If you have previous years giving 

envelopes unused, PLEASE KEEP THEM 
AND USE THEM NEXT YEAR.  We will 

not be ordering more envelope boxes.  
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